
From:                                         Cathie Raine <cjrrd@hotmail.com>
Sent:                                           Monday, July 15, 2024 4:59 PM
To:                                               City Clerk's Office
Cc:                                               Timothy Smith
Subject:                                     Charter Recommendations
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Dear Deputy Mayor Hines, Mayor Woodards,
 
Please...as you make your decisions on what is to be sent for the voters to vote on...please consider:  
1.how many of the 'initiatives" the residents want to vote on have been included? Remember you have been told already what
the residents want to see on the ballot THIS November.
2. How many of these CRC recommendations..that would be a benefit personally for the Council nembers..have you sent for
the voters to vote on?
 
Cathie Urwin
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